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Notice of Retraction of “Significant
Association of HLA-DQ5 with Autoimmune
Hepatitis in Taiwan”, J Formos Med Assoc
2007;106(12):1063–8

To our readers,

The authors of the article titled “Significant Association of HLA-DQ5 with Autoimmune Hepatitis in

Taiwan”, Drs Lok-Beng Koay, Chi-Shu Sun, Sun-Lung Tsai and Ching-Yih Lin from the Division of

Gastroenterology and Hepatology, Department of Internal Medicine, Chi-Mei Medical Center,

Tainan, Taiwan, wish to formally retract their article from the Journal of the Formosan Medical

Association as it contains some material that was previously published in the article below:

Koay LB, Lin CY, Tsai SL, Lee C, Lin CN, Sheu MJ, Kuo HT, Sun CS. Type 1 Autoimmune Hepatitis

in Taiwan: Diagnosis Using the Revised Criteria of the International Autoimmune Hepatitis

Group. Digestive Diseases and Sciences 2006;51(11):1978–84.

The authors apologize for their oversight that led to this situation.

Professor Li-Min Huang

Editor-in-Chief

Journal of the Formosan Medical Association
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